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Facilities Planning Committee

November 16, 2022
Via Teams

Attendees:      Sal Cintorino, Chief Operations Officer

Dr. Frederic Latour, Faculty Senate President

Anna Suski-Lenczewski, Chief Human Resources Officer

Jim Grupp, Director of Facilities Management
Stacy Votto, University Counsel

Dr. Kellie Byrd Danso, Vice President of Student Affairs

Dr. George Claffey, Chief Information Officer

Dr. Craig Wright, Vice President for Equity and Inclusion
Kathy Poirier, UPBC Representative

J. Dahn, Provost Office
Copernicus Community Clinic
· Some work taking place, bids being sought for other work
· Clinic will focus on city residents and health screenings
Welte Hall 
· Door gaskets added to practice rooms/wall extensions needed
Charter Oak
· Upon transfer of building, create Welcome Center and space for Admissions and other buildings
Library Annex
· Pre bid taking place
Vance Academic Center
· Graphic Design & Art-bring together
Davidson Hall 
· Space reconfiguration of areas
XR Lab

· Soft launch academically/lunch and learns
Copernicus Hall 
· Improvements to existing spaces
· Compile all requests

Memorial Hall 

· Upcoming mechanical project may result in loss of some functions in building
Other 
· Students are happy with tranquility space.  Continued discussion on foot washing space/portable unit?
· Gathering information on former FYE space in Student Center to see if multiple use is possible 
· Reminder about Winter Commencement

· Need list of single use bathrooms 

· Jan meeting:  academic programming space/lounges

Respectfully Submitted,
Rene Karas
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